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Dear Guidance Counselor or Principal,  

I am pleased to announce The Junior League of Worcester is continuing our Scholarship Program for 2021. 
I hope you will help us promote this wonderful opportunity to the women at your school. 

 
SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION: 
In 2021, JLW will award one scholarship valued at $3000 to a Worcester area graduating senior, who 
identifies as female and has demonstrated outstanding voluntarism or community service during their high 
school careers. This scholarship reflects the belief of JLW members in the value of “doing” for the 
community and our mission to promote voluntarism, develop the potential of women and improve the 
Worcester Community through the effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. Our scholarship 
program is our way of expressing our admiration for the young volunteers working in local organizations. 

 
WHO WE ARE: 
The Junior League, one of the oldest, largest and most effective women’s volunteer 
organizations in the world, has matured and evolved since it was founded by social 
activism pioneer Mary Harriman in 1901. Since 1925, the Junior League of Worcester has 
continued to grow by improving and enriching the quality of life for women and children. 
Through a shared mission, league members work to make a difference through individual 
and 
collaborative efforts. We have worked collaboratively with more than 125 area 
organizations and have touched the lives of thousands of individuals throughout our history. 
While times have changed, our members still donate their time, energies and financial 
means to promote positive change and to secure a bright future for our city. 

 
 

Attached you will find the 2021 application forms and guidelines. Students may also access this 
information on our website at www.jlwma.org/scholarship. Students may send their applications 
electronically to jlwscholarshipchair@gmail.com. Applications must be received by MARCH 25, 2021 to be 
considered 

 
Should you or any applicant have any questions regarding the Junior League of Worcester Scholarship Program 
or the requirements, please contact me at jlwscholarshipchair@gmail.com. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Nicole Theodoropoulos 
JLW Scholarship Committee 


